DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
SOUTH PACIFIC DIVISION, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
1455 MARKET STREET

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94103
REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

CESPD-DE

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, Albuguerque District, ATTN: CESPA-PM-C, Ms Lynette
Giesen

SUBJECT: Review Plan Approval for the Village of Hatch, New Mexico, Section 205 Project

1. The South Pacific Division, District Support Team (DST) has reviewed the enclosed Review
Plan for the Village of Hatch, New Mexico, Section 205 Project and finds it prepared in
accordance with EC 1165-2-209 (Encl 1).

2. Due to significant life safety issues, the Review Plan includes Independent External Peer
Review.

3. The District will make the Review Plan available for public comment, and will incorporate the
comments received into the Review Plan.

4. | hereby approve this Review Plan, which is subject to change as project circumstances
require, consistent with project development under the Project Management Business Process.
Subsequent revisions to this Review Plan or its execution will require new written approval from
this office.

5. The point of contact for this memorandum is Mr. Paul Devitt, 415-503-6558,
paul.a.devitt@usace.army.mil.

Building Strong from New Mexico All The Way To The Pacific!

»

Joseph F. Calcara.
Director
Programs

Encl
Review Plan



